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Lawrence, Myrl

From: Lawrence, Myrl
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 12:25 PM
To: 'Gregory Becker'
Subject: Permit Violations

 
 
May 28, 2021 
 
Greg Becker 
Benton Utilities 
616 West Hazel  
Benton, AR 72015 
 
RE:      NPDES Permit #: AR0036498  

Violations 
 
Mr. Becker, 
 
A review of the Permit file for the above mentioned facility for the period of December 1, 2019 through April 
30, 2021, revealed the following compliance issues:  
 The facility has reported 1 effluent violations of Part I, Section A of Permit No. AR0036498:  
  

Monitoring 
Period End 

Date Dsch# Parameter 
Limit 
Value 

DMR 
Value 

08/31/2020 001-B Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N], 7 DA AVG, mg/L 2.3 2.62 

 
An adequate non-compliance report with corrective actions was received by the Department.   
  
The city also reported 36 Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) violations during this period. 
 
The last submitted annual report on SSO progress under CAO LIS 11-069 was adequate to meet the 
requirements for progress.  
  
As a reminder, any violation of your Permit is subject to further enforcement action by this Department, 
pursuant to the Arkansas Water and Air Pollution Control Act. The regulations and your Permit require that you 
take all reasonable measures necessary to eliminate or prevent the occurrence of violations.  
  
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please contact the 
undersigned directly. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
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Myrl V Lawrence Jr | Enforcement Analyst  
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality  
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0699  | e: myrl.lawrence@adeq.state.ar.us  
 

 
 


